
 
 
May 9, 2024 
 
 

    Roadwork Notice 
 

The Cumberland Township Maintenance Department along with various contractors will be 
proceeding with the final phase of the rehabilitation of Lakeview Drive. This will include milling the 
existing pavement and sub-base and replacing it with a new stone base and blacktop. This work will 
start on May 20th and will continue throughout the summer with a late summer completion. Work 
schedules will vary depending on the weather. Please expect delays during the hours of 7am and 4pm 
while work is being completed. For questions or concerns contact Chris Walter @ 717-334-6485 ext. 
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